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The current small number of committee members is causing serious problems to the running of the 

League.  There are a number of areas where a lack of members is an issue.  To highlight a couple of 

problems we experience: 

Firstly, we are unable to establish a quorum at the majority of committee meetings so no decisions 

can be made which reduces the relevance of the minutes of the meeting.  Secondly, there is limited 

support for the Match Secretary, a job we all know is difficult and time consuming, and support is 

needed for such things as organising Semi and Finals nights, venues, refreshments and referees.  

Many tasks are falling on the same few members. 

 

 

It is of paramount importance that the Committee comprises of a member from each Club in the 

League to enable it to continue.  At present, apart from serving officers, there is no representation 

from the following Clubs: 

Perkins 

Universal 

Rugeley 

Blymhill 

Bradley House 

Burton Manor 

 

 

The issue is serious so UNLESS increased support is forthcoming it is quite possible that the League 

will be unable to continue to operate, something I am sure none of us want to see happen. 


